
Friends of Washougal Community 
Library operate under the umbrella of 
the FVRL Foundation, which is a 
501(c)(3) nonprofit organization.
fvrlfoundation.org

Join Us For a Danglicious 
Library Fundraiser

Present this flier to Danglicious on Tuesday 
January 14, February 11, or March 11 between 
1:00 pm - 8:00 pm, enjoy some delicious 
Vietnamese food, and support the Washougal 
Library. 

A portion of the proceeds from the event will 
be donated to the Washougal Library Building 
Fund.

Danglicious Vietnamese Kitchen
1887 Main St, Suite E
Washougal, WA 98671

.

January 14
February 11
March 11

1:00-8:00 PM


